
From: @fta.co.uk>  
Sent: 31 May 2019 16:38 
To: Kosenko Lucy @tfl.gov.uk> 
Cc: @fta.co.uk> 
Subject: Clarification on FTA's position on the amendment of the Greater London 
(Restriction of Goods Vehicles) Traffic Order 1985 
 
Hi Lucy, 
 

To clarify FTA’s position on the amendment of the Greater London (Restriction of Goods 
Vehicles) Traffic Order 1985 (to extend its scope from the London Lorry Control Scheme to 
include the HGV safety permit scheme), whilst FTA does not agree with the proposed policy 
on DVS, we are not formally objecting to the changes to the TRO and do not wish to take the 
matter to public inquiry. 
 

Best wishes, 
 

 

 

______________________________ 
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